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21.04.2017
Dear Editor,

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer' comments concerning our manuscript. We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to the reviewer for checking the paper so carefully. We would like also to thank you for allowing us to resubmit a revised copy of the manuscript. 

Accompanying this letter, please find a revised version of our manuscript. All comments by reviewer have been addressed and highlighted in yellow, and detailed responses to the reviewers are included in a separate document.

We confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration by another journal. All authors have approved the manuscript and agree with its submission to World Journal of Psychiatry.

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
Dr Silvia Grassi


